
 
You are cordially invited to attend Queen Sheba International Alumni fund-raising 

annual event that will be held in Boson, MA on June 27, 2015. In order to meet the 

Alumni’s mission and provide support to our aspiring minds in Ethiopia, we rely on the 

generosity of compassionate individuals like you. 

If you are not able to make it to the event, we ask that you to be an Ambassador of 

kindness, make a commitment by purchasing a ticket and making a cash donation.  

Donations of $300, $500, and $1000 are welcomed. Nevertheless any amount of dollar 

is worthy to help. All your help to this excellent cause is greatly appreciated. Please 

send donations to: 

   QSSAAF-I 

3401 Columbia Pike 

        Arlington, VA. 22204 

          Tax ID 06-1809954 

Queen Sheba Schools Alumni Association and Friends – International Board  

               USA & CANADA 

         Please contact…… 

        Berhane Belai: 206-434-5032 

        Giday Beshue: 415-370-2525 

        Bisrat Kebede: bbahta@asu.edu  

For more information please email us at qssai-board-members@googlegroups.com 

Thank you in advance for your generosity. 

Queen Sheba: Represents -Adwa- The victory of African continent and the power 

of black people! 
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